
CERTIFICATION   

 This is to certify that the UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES TACLOBAN 
COLLEGE has no overdue pending Freedom of  Information (FOI) requests as of  31 Decem-
ber 2024 subject to compliance validation by the Presidential Communications Office (PCO).  

 This Certification is being issued in compliance with Section 5 (c) of  Memorandum Cir-
cular (MC No. 2023-1) issued by the Inter-Agency Task Force on the Harmonization of  Nation-
al Government Performance Monitoring, Information, and Reporting System (Task Force AO 
25) and FOI MC No. 2023-02 issued by the PCO, respectively.  

 Issued on 14 January 2025.  

       PATRICIA B. ARINTO, EdD 
                Dean 

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES 
TACLOBAN COLLEGE 
Magsaysay Boulevard cor. Sto. Niño Ext., Tacloban City 6500, Philippines


